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Robert Borsak

2021 has arrived quicker
than we could say goodbye
to 2020. My colleagues and
I have begun this year
stronger than ever, and I
look forward to continuing to
serve you.

On the first week of the new
Parliamentary year, we
managed to achieve over
25,000 petition signatures in
campaigning against the
negative effects of the
Firearms and Weapons
Amendment Bill. We worked
closely with the Sporting
Shooters Association of
Australia NSW Branch (SSAA
NSW) to create, distribute

and ensure we meet the

petition requirements. This
will go a long way in aiding
our efforts to stop this Bill.

This campaign continues our
work in advocating for
licensed shooters and
recreational hunters. But
other issues come across our
desk daily. Regional health,
private property rights,
green energy, and corruption
are just some of the issues
we've been facing this year.
We will remain focused on
ensuring better legislation is
enacted for Regional NSW,
which is undeveloped and
ignored in our opinion.
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I look forward to being your
powerful voice in Parliament
and sharing many more

successes with you this year.

The Hon. Robert Borsak
MLC Party Leader

Mark Banasiak

Following on from one of the
toughest years we've ever
faced, the new 2021
parliamentary year is now in
full swing and we've hit the
ground running.

With a few months of the
year already over, I've been
on the road speaking to local
communities to get to the
crux of the issues faced by
Regional NSW day in and
day out.

During my visit to Deniliquin,
I witnessed firsthand the
impact of Government water
mismanagement.

Likewise, while down in
Kosciuszko, my office and I
were invited by some locals
from Canowindra to join
them to see and discuss
several issues with public
land access.

This year I've vowed to be
on the road more than ever
before - visiting the towns
and regions hit the hardest
off the back of the

pandemic. Speaking to locals
and airing their issues on
the floor of Parliament is my
job, and I look forward to
another successful year.

The Hon.
Mark Banasiak MLC
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